
Citizens, non-profits, and community partners are invited to
provide input on proposed Substantial Amendments to plans
guiding the investment of funds from the U.S. Department of
Housing and Urban Development. 

Amendments to five Annual Action Plans reallocate funds for
affordable housing development and a public facility
improvement project. Proposed Amendments also add a
Disaster Recovery Clause to the Citizen Participation Plan. 
 
Details on the proposed Amendments and impacted plans are
available on the Richland County website for review and
comment. Attend the Public Hearing or submit comments by
July 3, 2025 to richardson.callison@richlandcountysc.gov.

To learn more about Community Development:
Richlandcountysc.gov/Departments/Community-Development

Community Development wants to hear
from YOU!

PUBLIC HEARING
Monday, June 9  | 6:00 PM | Council Chambers  th

TOPIC: Proposed Substantial Amendments to:
2017, 2018, 2020, 2021, & 2024 Annual Action Plans and

the Citizens Participation Plan

 30 DAY PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
June 3 - July 3, 2025


